PETITION AGAINST 

THE RELOCATION OF THE EMMBROOK SCHOOL


We, the undersigned, petition 

Wokingham District Council to withdraw their proposals for the relocation of The Emmbrook Secondary School to another site.
	Name
	Address
	E-mail / Tel.

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


emmbrookrelocation@hotmail.co.uk
(0118) 978 0672
www.emmbrookrelocation.co.uk

25 June 2005


